
 
 

9th May 2022 
 

Dear Year 4 Families,   
 

Year 4 ‘Amasing Connect 22’ Concert - Wednesday 18th May 2022 
 

We are excited for our Year 4 children to be taking part in the ‘Amasing Connect 22’ concert, 
at the Floral Pavilion, New Brighton on Wednesday 18th May.  
 

They will perform songs that they have been learning during music lessons, their singing 
sounds beautiful already! The children are overjoyed to have this fantastic experience and 
we are supporting those who may be slightly overwhelmed and anxious by the prospect of 
performing. Tickets are available for you to buy but they are quite expensive. Tickets can 
be obtained from the Floral Pavilion box office or if you log onto the Amasing.co.uk website. 
There is no expectation that any of our families will attend, the children understand that 
we are performing to an audience but have not been told that you will be there to watch 
and so will not be expecting you there.  
 
Instead we would love to perform to you in school on Friday 13th May at 2.45pm and hope 

that you can make it in to watch your child and their class sing.  
 
On the day of the performance, children will come to school as normal wearing their full 
school uniform. We will have an early lunch and leave school at approximately 11:50am to 
catch the 12:07pm 414 Arriva bus to New Brighton, which will get us there for 12:37pm. 
Members of staff will accompany the children.  
 

Rehearsals will take place with the other schools and the professional band from 1.00pm to 
5.00pm, the children will have a break for tea and the show will take place from 6.30pm to 
8.30pm. Your child will need to bring a bottle of water. As a special treat, Mrs Morris will 
be treating your children to tea so we can all eat together and be well prepared for their 
performance. The children will need to be collected by parents/carers at the end of the 
performance at 8.30pm. If you are struggling with picking your child up at this time, other 
parents have offered to help- please let us know if we can assist you. We will meet 
parents/carers in the foyer of the theatre at the end of the performance. 
 

There will be no charge for the T-shirts or for the transport to the Floral. This is a FREE 
event for your children as school are paying for this unique experience.  
 

This is a wonderful opportunity for our children to be able to perform in an amazing venue 
alongside children from other schools and celebrate their achievements together. 
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Please provide consent for your child to attend the event via ParentPay. The performance 
will be photographed and filmed. Please also provide consent for your child to be 
photographed via ParentPay. If you do not wish for your child to be photographed or filmed, 
please email schooloffice@eastway.wirral.sch.uk. Please note that this will also include any 
photographs used in the programmes.  
 

This will be a wonderful experience for your child but we understand that it will be a late 
evening for them and we will be happy for them to come into school up to 9:30am the next 
morning if they need a little extra sleep!  
 

Please continue to encourage your child to learn the songs and to create your own login 
account to Amasing.co.uk to get the music and backing tracks.  
 

Many thanks 
 

Mrs Holmes 
Music Co-ordinator 
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